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 OXFORD MEMORIAL LIBRARY 

 CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1 

 
 

 PHOTOCOPIER POLICY 

 

1. The Library owns a public-access photocopier located in the main room, to the right of 

the circulation desk. 

 

2. The charge is $0.25 per copy.   

 

3. The copier prints on two different sizes of paper, and has the ability to enlarge and reduce 

the subject material. 

 

4. The Library is not responsible for violation of copyright protected material. 
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